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My name is Alan Hoffman. I live at 1543 Portland Ave. in Saint Paul. Hoffman is spelled HOPEMAN and
I'm calling to comment on the sound variance for the Forbidden Festival on September 21st. In my
opinion, this festival should be forbidden. That's a suitable name. Alliance Field has a very bad track
record and I still have some post traumatic stress associated with their last concert which was
ridiculously loud and a huge imposition on me and all of my neighbors. I've seen no evidence that that
Alliance Field has changed their ways, and until and unless they do, I think they shouldn't shouldn't be
allowed to have any more concerts. 90 decibels is way too high, especially all day long on one of our
beautiful fall weekends. We don't have very many of those days. Also, I think they should put the
concert inside. They can put it inside that stadium and it would block a lot of the noise. For some
reason, they don't want to do that, I guess because they want to want heavy equipment on their
precious grass. But if they're going to impose this on the rest of the city, they ought to be willing to take
a hit themselves. So that's my opinion I hope that my council person, Annika Boy, and the rest of the
council will act to prevent this. Thank you. My phone number 651-307-5360.

You received a voice mail from HOPEMAN,ALAN.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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